
Government of India 

Ministry of Communications 


Department of Telecommunications 

Access Services Wing 


20, Ashoka Road, New Delhi-110001 


No. 16-16/2020-AS-111126/1640/ Dated: 25/11/2020 

To, 

All Access Service Providers, 

Subject: Corrigendum to letter dated 20.11.2020 regarding modification of dialing 
pattern from fixed line numbers to cellular mobile numbers. 

This is in partial modification to DoT letter No. 16-16/2020-AS-Ill/24/1636 dated 
20.11.2020 regarding modification of dialing pattern from fixed line numbers to cellular 
mobile numbers. In this regard, the undersigned is directed to state that: 

Time till 15th January, 2021 is allowed to all the TSPs to imple~ent this scheme instead 
of 1st January. 

The other contents shall remain same. 

'l.5 . \\t?u ')?' 

(Sa ch . arg) 
Assistant Director General (AS-III) 

Copy to: 
1. Secretary, TRAI 


